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Reflecting On 30 Years of IGRA

You are cordially invited to join the
National Indian Gaming Commission
as the agency reflects on 30 years of the
Indian Gaming Regulatory Act.

NIGC Leadership will share remarks,
have an open O&A session with the public,
& host a panel discussion with former NIGC Chairs.

' Due to space limitations please RSVP as soon as possible.

Where: NIGC Headquarters, 90 K Street, N.E., Suite 200,
Washington, D.C. 20002 or virtually

When: Tuesday, October 16", 2018

Time: 2:30-4:30 p.m.

Please RSVP intent to attend via email with full names of attendees,
organization & form of attendance (in-person or virtually) to

Rita Homa at Rita Homa@nigc.gov no later than
Monday, October 1, 2018.



